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CALS 2021 MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIPS  
 

 
ESTABLISHED IN HONOR OF THE FOLLOWING CALS MEMBERS: 

 

 HARRY E. COLE – 1909-1984 

 OLIVER H. PAQUETTE – 1931-1992 

 WILLIAM G. BERGLUND – 1918-1989 

 WILLIAM W. SEYMOUR – 1947-1998 
 

The Connecticut Association of Land Surveyors is pleased to offer annual scholarships to deserving 

students of surveying. 

 

To qualify an applicant must: 

1) Be a resident of Connecticut. 

2) Be enrolled in a program leading to a BS, AS or Certificate program  in surveying, or a 

student in a BS or AS program who has a proven record of surveying employment, as   

evidenced by letters of recommendation from his or her employer. 

3)  Show an interest in being a part of the surveying profession. 

4)  Students must be in their BS program junior or senior year, or AS second year. 

 

Please submit a statement outlining qualifications, together with a transcript, resume, and other pertinent 

information to: 

 

CALS SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE 

C/O JAY DOODY 

49 ARLINGTON STREET 

WEST HAVEN, CT  06516 
 

 

 

The deadline for applications is June 1, 2021 


